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Summary for the IAA website: 
 
“On September 26, 2024, the U.S. Department of Transportation (the Department) submitted a 
letter in response to the IAA consultation for the Summer 25 traffic season at Dublin Airport 
(DUB.)  In its letter, the Department stated that it considers the IAA to be responsible for the 
exceedance of capacity allocated at DUB in 2024.  The Department accordingly requested an 
immediate and temporary solution to allow carriers at DUB to retain their historic slots for 
Summer 25.” 
 
Thank you. 
 
U.S. Department of Transportation staff. 
 
 


